Centerville School

NEWSLETTER

February 1, 2019

CANDY GRAMS - Yes, Valentine excitement is coming to Centerville %ﬁ
School! Candy grams are a fun way to surprise a special friend on
Valentine's Day. This is an annual ASB fundraiser and lots of fun. Candy
grams cost $3.50 and sales begin Tuesday morning during Tiger meet-up,
7:45-8:00. Purchases may be made through February 12", and candy
grams will be delivered on Valentine's Day. Contact ASB advisor, Mrs.
Gray, or the school office if you have questions.

VALENTINE’S DATE - When was the last fime you had a date?
When was the last time you had a date with your child? Well, we
have the answer: Make plans to attend our Valentine's Day
Breakfast Date and Art Show on Thursday, February 14 at
7:45 - 8:15. More information will come next week, but place it on
your calendar now.

LEGO - FIRST LEGO League, Jr. is scheduled to take off! for MISSION
MOON in the near future and we are looking for coaches. Grades 1 - 4
students are able to participate in the spring league with other local
schools. If you are interested in coaching, please reach out to Mrs. Keyes
and she can put you in contact with Mrs. Garner, our District coordinator.
More information about joining the Lego League team will follow.

ART RESIDENCY - A fantastic Paint Residency is planned for the week
of February 11™ Our local artist, Felicia Gray, will be joining us to enrich
education for Centerville students. Be prepared to view students’
masterpieces at our upcoming Art Show and Valentine Date Breakfast.

REMINDER - Friday, February 15, is scheduled on our calendar as a
Snow Make-up day or No School. Because we have not closed and no day
to make-up, it will be a No School day - unless other changes happen
before the 15™!




